
 

 

  
 
 

 
Today's Prayer 

Listen or read the Prayer for the Day and join in with thousands of others saying these words. 
Today's Prayer | The Church of England 

 
24/25 Issue No 29                                           Friday 2 May 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are now less than one week away from the 

start of the written GCSE exams. If you are a 

Year 11 parent please ensure that your child 

has a copy of their timetable and that you are 

aware of their exams.  

If, for any reason, they missed the exams 

assembly this Wednesday, it is very important 

that they visit the exams page of the school 

website where a copy of this presentation has 

been added: Examinations - King Edward VI 

School, which will remind them of the important 

rules around exams.  

It is expected that students will come to their 

exams in the correct uniform throughout and 

with the necessary equipment in a clear pencil 

case, and a clear plastic water bottle.  

Should you or your child have any questions or 

concerns about the exams, please contact 

either Mrs Blyth in the Exams Office or Mr 

Post, Head of Year 11.  

 

We wish every student the best of luck in their 

upcoming exams.  

 

 

Friday Lunchtime Recital 

Well done to:  

Georgia, Joseph L, Florence, William, Sophia, 

Joseph S, Elizabeth, Poppy and Abigail for a 

fantastic lunchtime recital at the Cathedral today. 

The audience were thoroughly impressed. Well 

done!  

 

Deaf Resource Base 

On Tuesday, the students from the Deaf 

Resource Base (DRB) went on an exciting tour of 

Cambridge university focusing on Downing 

Tchoukball Champions! 

 
 

King Edward VI school are National U14 

Tchoukball Champions again after the title was 

successfully defended at Stoke Mandeville 

Stadium last Friday. The team came through 8 

group matches before a 29-19 success in the final. 

 

https://www.churchofengland.org/prayer-and-worship/join-us-service-daily-prayer/todays-prayer
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/essentials/examinations/
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/essentials/examinations/


 
   

 
 
  

college and Christs College where they met three 

inspirational final-year undergraduates who are 

deaf and a deaf professor.   

It was wonderful for our DRB students to be able 

to see how well the deaf students at university 

are self-advocating and coping well with the 

demands of university life.  

Students displayed exemplary behaviour and 

should be proud of themselves. 

 
Year 7 Boys Football Festival      

 
 

 
 
The Year 7 Boys Football Team finished off their 
season with a trip to the Norwich City training 
ground for a football festival. The team got to 
play against schools from Norfolk, Suffolk and 
Cambridgeshire on the indoor and outdoor 
pitches at the training ground.  
 
They also enjoyed a tour of the training facilities 
used by the first team and academy players. The 
team played some fantastic football and 
thoroughly enjoyed the day. 
 

 
 

 
 
School Nurse Service 

 
Young people in all secondary schools can 
assess a confidential drop-in service delivered by 
the school nursing team. 
Our School Nurse Drop-in Service is available 
every Tuesday Lunchtime in A31a.  
 
School Drop-ins can provide a wealth of advice 
and support including: 

• Sexual Health including the C-Card condom 
scheme, Chlamydia testing, pregnancy 
testing and emergency hormonal 
contraception provision. 

• Emotional Health includes low mood, worries, 
self-harm, self-confidence, and self-esteem. 

• Physical Health includes puberty, healthy 
lifestyle, sleep and health conditions. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.suffolk.gov.uk%2Fchildren-families-and-learning%2Fchildrens-health%2Fschool-nursing-service%2Finformation-and-support-for-young-people%2Fsexual-health&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C71ce329ac39c480df0e308dd87c6e008%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638816010420381387%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=q5RMefK%2BFqaPRAGBAbfP%2FXTVKdYTjp1kPbNObN77eW0%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.suffolk.gov.uk%2Fchildren-families-and-learning%2Fchildrens-health%2Fschool-nursing-service%2Finformation-and-support-for-young-people%2Femotional-health&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C71ce329ac39c480df0e308dd87c6e008%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638816010420415104%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RQYRAVjc1XWJioIIXkdPEkJOEdT%2BisXRJgvLnkUL7jU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.suffolk.gov.uk%2Fchildren-families-and-learning%2Fchildrens-health%2Fschool-nursing-service%2Finformation-and-support-for-young-people%2Fphysical-health&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C71ce329ac39c480df0e308dd87c6e008%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638816010420438468%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mZw9hm9oQiefLQBBOBHxCTMEFu1XnD21BOQoLli7MYk%3D&reserved=0


 
   

 
 
  

Further information can be found below. Please 
sign post your child if you think they may need 
additional support or contact their Pastoral 
support Manager.  
 
School Nursing Service - Suffolk County Council 
  
Important information regarding Household 

Support Fund (HAF) discretionary grant  

Click the link for the HAF parent letter: parent 

letter  

 
 
Feedback from the Coram Shakespeare 
Schools Festival 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on Facebook 
King Edward VI School Facebook 
 
Follow us on Instagram  
King Edward VI School Instagram 
 
Follow our SEND Instagram page 
KEVI Learning Hub Instagram 
 
Everyone at King Edward VI would like to 

wish you a long weekend. 
 

 
Deri O’Regan 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.suffolk.gov.uk%2Fchildren-families-and-learning%2Fchildrens-health%2Fschool-nursing-service&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C71ce329ac39c480df0e308dd87c6e008%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638816010420457449%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PZ7Qj4ItUiFwH8IhwQJdiWbpxyTffN7s7tzSVB9AIm0%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2025%2F05%2FLetter-to-families-re-May-half-term-25-HSF-issue.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7Cd6f6a4c784bc415978cc08dd89546791%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638817717806593299%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=h%2F2jPCaoPTu7FjykQZlG9BR52xTpDGMV6RsHgecFIGY%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2025%2F05%2FLetter-to-families-re-May-half-term-25-HSF-issue.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7Cd6f6a4c784bc415978cc08dd89546791%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638817717806593299%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=h%2F2jPCaoPTu7FjykQZlG9BR52xTpDGMV6RsHgecFIGY%3D&reserved=0
https://www.facebook.com/KingEdwardVISchool/
https://www.instagram.com/kingedwardvischool/
https://www.instagram.com/kevis_learninghub?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw


 
   

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary  
Term Dates  2024-2025, 2025-2026 & 2026-2027 

Additional information can be found on the calendar page of the website 

Mon 5 May  School Closed – Bank Holiday Monday 

Tues 6 – Fri 9 May  Citizenship Week 

Tues 6 May EHCP Target Meetings Y9, 10 and 11 

Wed 7 May Hosting Shakespeare Regional Final Heat 

Thurs 8 May GCSEs Commence 

Fri 9 – 11 Sun May    Duke of Edinburgh Silver Practice Expedition  
Mon 12 May  EHCP Parent Meetings Y7 & Y8 

Wed 14 May Aim-Higher Abbeygate Trip 

Tues 20 – Wed 21 May Y10 Mock Art & Photography Examinations 

Tues 20 May  Transition Tuesday  

Mon 26-Fri 30 May  Half-Term  

 

Thought for the Week: 

Any person capable of angering you becomes your master.  
Epictetus 

 
All past issues of this Newsletter are available on our website. 

https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/King-Edward-VI-School-Term-Dates-2024-2025.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/King-Edward-VI-School-Term-Dates-2025-2026.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/04/King-Edward-VI-School-Term-Dates-2026-2027.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/essentials/the-school-calendar/
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/parents/parent-bulletin/

